
City Council Announcements
May 20, 2025

Information Needed

A. Downtown Alliance Exploration Changes
Staff has been in touch with the Downtown Alliance staff to confirm some 
adjustments that have been made to the program to ensure compliance with the 
Council's travel policy. This means that the full Council is eligible to go. 

Let us know if you are interested in going and staff can register you. As a 
reminder it is September 17-20 this year. 

In addition, the Administration let us know they are putting together some extra 
content in the days leading up to the DTA trip to review homeless service 
providers in Seattle. Let us know if you're interested or available for those extra 
days.


